
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Scholastic Book Fair  

 

         Monday 2nd December 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I am excited to announce that we are holding a Scholastic Book Fair at our school.  
 
When: Wednesday 11th, Thursday 12th and Friday 13th December.  
3:10pm – 3:45pm each day.  
 
Where: Inside the school library.  
 
How to pay for books: We are only accepting card payments, not cash.  

 
Please see an example (on the next page) of some of the fantastic books on sale – most of the 
books are at a discounted price.  
 
We have worked really hard as a school community to push reading to the forefront of our 
children’s lives as we know the life-long benefits of reading for pleasure. It would be fantastic if 
we could give as many children as possible the excitement of new stories to explore.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kind Regards 
Mr. Pollock 
Deputy Headteacher  
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